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Department of Energy
ATTN: Mr. J. Dale Jackson

Regulatory Oversight
Manager

55 Jefferson Circle .

Oak Ridge, TN 37830-8657

Dear Mr. Jackson:

This letter is to confirm the meeting scheduled for 1:00 p.m. (CST) on
Tuesday, May 3, -1994, in the Region III office, 801 Warrenville Road, Lisle,
Illinois. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the status of your Safety.
Analysis Report, it's impact on the certification process and an overview of ,

.

postulated safety significant events.
.

If you would like to discuss this letter, please contact me at (708) 829-9876.

Sincerely,

Original signed by Gary L. Shear

Gary L. Shear, Chief
Fuel Cycle and Decommissioning Branch

cc: W. Alexson, RIII
J. Hickey, NMSS
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C. Cox, RIII
K. O'Brien, RIII !
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